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CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

TRAFFIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the December meeting of the Traffic Safety Advisory 
Committee has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. 

 
CANCELLATION:    December 20, 2022 

              
This notice is given in accordance with Act 267 of the 1976 Public Acts of the State of Michigan and Chapter II, 
Section 5, of the Escanaba City Charter.  The City of Escanaba will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids 
and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the 
meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon five (5) days notice to the City of Escanaba. 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of Escanaba by writing or 
calling the below named City Clerk.  Public notice will be given regarding any changes of the above meeting. 

 

   
 
   Rob LaMarche    Phil DeMay  
   Public Safety Director           City Clerk 
   P. O. Box 948     P. O. Box 948 
   1900 3rd Avenue North   410 Ludington Street 
   Escanaba, MI  49829    Escanaba, MI  49829 
   (906) 786-5911    (906) 786-1194 
 
 

 
 
TAW/bms 
 
posted December 20, 2022 (8:37AM) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mission Statement: 

Enhancing the enjoyment and livability of our community by providing quality municipal services. 

The City of Escanaba is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 


